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Good afternoon,

| would like to lodge my opposition to the proposed changes to land clearing laws.

These changes are invasive & unnecessary which will only impose cost to the already responsible
landowner. Current graziers & farmers are the most responsible group of environmentalists as their very
livelihoods rely on prudent long term decisions.

Please reconsider these proposals.

Sincerely,

Brad Tickle.





